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U.S. Department 
of Transportation 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

MENZIMER 

Aviation Safety 

May 29, 2025 

Major General Gregory Krueder 
USAF 
Commander 
HQ AETC 19 AF/CC  
555 E Street East, Suite 1 
JBSA Randolph, TX 78150-4549 

Dear Major General Krueder: 

Based on United States Air Force (USAF) Commander, approval, the 2025 USAF Academy 
Glider Single-Ship Demonstration Team maneuvers are acceptable as described in your 
Department of Air Force AFI 11-246 and CY25 USAFA Glider Demo Team Addendum.  

We will make the 2025 USAFA Glider Single-Ship Demonstration Team maneuver packages 
and the list of accepted pilots available to the FAA Aviation Events Specialist (AES) and 
FSDOs. 

All accident and incidents must be reported to the AFS-830 Technical Branch Manager and 
provide a briefing paper within 24 hours.  

This office is available at your convenience to answer any questions you may have 
concerning FAA aviation event policies. David Menzimer, FAA Manager, AFS-830, General 
Aviation Operations / General Aviation and Commercial Division can be reached by 
telephone at (206) 231-3770 or via email at david.menzimer@faa.gov. 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to working with you and your entire team 
in assuring safety. We wish you a safe season in 2025. 

This letter of authorization (LOA) expires in 12 calendar months from date of issue or 
when superseded. 

Date of Issue: May 2 , 2025 

Sincerely, 
Digitally signed by DAVID M

DAVID M MENZIMER 
Date: 2025.05.29 04:58:39 -07'00' 

David Menzimer 
Manager, AFS-830  
General Aviation Operations and Commercial Division 
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